NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL MEETING FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2020

ATTENDANCE BY REMOTE ACCESS: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker, and. Town Council member not present – Councilmember Anna Hofstetter. Also in attendance: Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Records Clerk Sandie Jones and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

1) OPENING THE MEETING

A. CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 10:00 am.

2) RENEWAL OF EXECUTIVE POWERS

Councilmember Crocker made a motion to continue President Gore's Executive Powers. Councilmember Rudd seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

3) CONSIDER RATE STUDY AGREEMENT FOR THE PURPOSES OF EXPLORING THE USDA RD LOAN/GRANT OPTION TO FUND THE SANITARY SEWER REHAB PROJECT President Gore advised that the Council had before them an agreement from Krohn & Associates to do a rate study for the wastewater utility.

Councilmember Rudd made a motion to approve the agreement and to have President Gore sign the agreement. Vice-President Gredy seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor.

4) ADJOURN

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda

Vice-President Gredy moved to adjourn the meeting. Councilmember Rudd seconded the motion. All were unanimously in favor. President Gore adjourned the meeting at 10:04 am.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 9-25-2020 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

President Jane Gore

vice-pesident Alisha Gredy

Councilment ber Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Councilmember Dave Rudd